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Housing Accelerator Fund – Neighbourhood Character 
Protection 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the information be received. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on March 6, 2024, considered an information report of the Community 
Services Division regarding the above.  
 
The Committee received letters submitting comments from: 

 Nicole Burgess, Saskatoon & Regions Home Builders' Association 

 Hélène Philibert 

 Derek Cameron 
 
Attachments 
1. March 6, 2024 report of the Community Services Division 
2. March 4, 2024 letter from Nicole Burgess, Saskatoon & Regions Home Builders' 

Association 
3. March 4, 2024 letter from Hélène Philibert 
4. March 4, 2024 letter from Derek Cameron 

 


